COTE Vote — March 18, 2013

The IUPUI COTE committee reviewed the IUPUC 120-credit hour elementary program and the
concentrations with proposed changes resulting from a review by the IUPUC Academic Affairs
committee. The original 120-hour elementary program and concentrations were approved last fall by
COTE. The committee was sent a narrative outlining the changes along with the OLD and new versions
of the 120-hour program and the OLD and new versions of the Areas of Concentrations. They were
asked to read the documents and facilitate any discussions via e-mail by responding to “ALL.” They were
then asked to vote electronically on whether to approve the new changes for each of the

programs. Nine members of the committee voted by the deadline and all voted in favor of accepting
the proposed changed for both the elementary and concentrations. Both programs will be sent to
Policy Council for consideration.



